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NEO INFRACON LIMITED
(FORMERLY KNOWN AS ANUVIN INDUSTRIES LIMITED)

BEVELOPING TOMORROW

February 7,2022

To,
BSE Limited,
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumbai - 400 00L

Script IDlCode: NEOINFRA/514332

Dear Sir,

Subject: Intimation regarding construction contract/work order under Regulation 30
of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulation, 2015

In accordance with the Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulatiory 20L5, we are pleased
to inform you that we received a construction contract/work order of Rs.15.30 Cr.
for the construction of the New Building of basement ground and six storeys with
all civil work building construction activities at South Mumbai.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully
For Neo Infr

Mehta
Chairman and Managing Director
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